
 

7 Day Divine Principle Workshop 
 

Seminarhaus Neumuehle, Bad Camberg, Germany, 13. – 19. July 2014 
 

 
 

fter the near completion of the restoration of 
the Seminarhaus Neumuehle near Bad 
Camberg, Germany, the German church 

conducted its first 7-Day Workshop at the newly 
renovated facilities for the first time. 

 From July 13th till July 19th a small group of three 
guests and four staff people (including the lecturers) 
gathered in the same seminar room, where many of 
our German members had their first 7-days workshop 
experiences way back in the late 70ies. 

One guest from the Hamburg community has a 
particular story: he has been 8 times in North Korea. 
During one of his trips, he asked his guide about a 
certain building in Pyeong-yang and was told that this 
was the Peace Embassy of the Unification Movement. 
Puzzled by this, he did more research and finally 

found our movement in Hamburg. He will spend the 
second week of his school holidays in Madrid and 
asked for the address of the Peace Embassy there for 
visiting. 

The other two came from Stuttgart. 

We had a lovely week with great weather and made 
good use of the afternoons for hiking and sightseeing 
as well. 

With this workshop, we made a new beginning for 
our Seminarhaus Neumuehle, which will from now on 
serve as the main workshop site of the German 
church. The facilities are open for European-wide 
workshops as well. 

Fritz Piepenburg  
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